

BUCKINGHAM PALACE

29th May, 2012

Dear Hr. Nikham

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you for your warm words of congratulations and for the wonderful card which you sent from The Joseph Interfaith Foundation to Her Majesty on the occasion of her Diamond Jubilee.

The Queen was interested to hear about The Joseph Interfaith Foundation and Her Majesty was touched by the care and attention to detail that went into creating the splendid card by 60 children across the Muslim, Jewish and Christian faiths.

The Queen has been deeply touched by the loyalty and support she has received throughout her long reign and messages, such as those written by the children in the card, give Her Majesty great encouragement.

The Queen wishes me to send her best wishes to you, and everyone at the Foundation, and I am to thank you once again for your special card and good wishes in this, Her Majesty's Diamond Jubilee year.

Lady-in-Waiting